
 

Professional Passenger Services comments on tourist
attack

The CEO of Professional Passenger Services (PPS), Dorian Toussaint, commented on the recent hijacking of 36 Dutch
tourists by referring to the matter as "highly concerning for the tourism industry".

Toussaint said PPS is currently in the process of upgrading its fleet with advanced CCTV and tracking technology.

The CEO further stated that the vehicle that was involved in the hijacking was unbranded and that the incident is the only
one the company encountered in the last 21 years.
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